
 

 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I have been working alongside The Southbank Centre’s Archive Team and a Museum specialist to help The 
Southbank Centre to curate and write an educational programme of study based around the history and 
architecture of The Royal Festival Hall, Queen Elizabeth Hall and the Hayward’s Gallery.  We have been 
meeting regularly to explore and plan what we think would work best with Key Stage 2 children and think we 
have come up with something extremely engaging and interesting. 
 

I have been asked to take along 5S for free so that we can pilot our ideas with them and see how we could 
adapt them moving forward for a permanent educational programme from September 2018 onward.  We will be 
visiting The Southbank Centre on Tuesday 5th June, the first Tuesday after half term. 
 

We will leave school at 9.30 and will be back at school as normal by 3.15.  We travel to and from The 
Southbank Centre by London Underground.  Children will be provided with free travel through the TFL School 
Travel Scheme. 
 

Children need to wear full Bonneville School uniform.  The Southbank Centre would like to take photographs on 
the day which they may use on their website and brochures for promotional use.  If you do not give permission 
for your child to be photographed please fill that in on the form below.  
 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a rucksack on this trip. Drinks should be in a resealable bottle 
that will not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school 
packed lunch please indicate this on the attached slip below. 
 

It is important that we always have up-to-date medical and contact information for your child. Please let us know 
before the visit of any recent changes.  
 

Please sign and return the attached slip me by Wednesday 23rd May 2018.  
 

Many thanks 
 

 
Miss Napier 
 

 

I give permission for _________________________ to take part in the educational visit to The Southbank 
Centre on Tuesday 5th June 2018. 
 
I will provide a packed lunch  
 
I would like the school to provide a packed lunch   
 
I do not want my child photographed for promotional use by The Southbank Centre 
 

In case of an emergency my contact number is:  __________________________________________________ 
 

Signed __________________________________________________________________________________ 


